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From: Ray Pietrorazio
To: CSC-DL Siting Council
Date: Friday, March 27, 2015 6:57:53 AM


Dear Chairman Stein,
 
While having my early morning coffee, I reflected on the past hearings regarding the
 Oxford Power Plant siting, and felt I should not allow much time to pass before
 writing this.
 
I want you, Attorney Bachman and all the members of the Council to know that I
 respect the weighty responsibility you all have to the process, and thank you for that
 service to our state. I do not envy you when it comes to that discussion.
 
I also want to thank you all for your patience and understanding for my non-attorney
 status with my participation. As you know, I am fervent in some of my convictions
 about the matter, but I did my best to participate as required.
 
The years that have passed since this all started has brought me to a ripe age as
 well, and it is now time for me to focus more on my family and life’s pleasures.
 
Please convey my thanks to CSC staff as well, which has always shown great respect
 for me throughout, particularly Lisa Fontaine and Fred Cunliff.
 
I wish all the very best, and I salute you.
 
Respectfully,
 
Ray Pietrorazio
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